
•	 If you do not feel well, please DO NOT VISIT. Any illness, but especially COVID-19, can be a 
serious concern for our residents. If you are required to quarantine due to a positive COVID-19 
test, you are ineligible to visit until you have cleared quarantine.

•	 As supplies permit, a rapid test may be available at the facility. The test must be self-administered. 
Visitors are responsible for reporting any positive test results to their County Health Department. 
Find your county’s health department website here: https://www.health.ny.gov/contact/contact_
information/

•	 Visitors must wear a well-fitting paper surgical/procedure mask at all times. If you do not have 
a paper mask, we will provide one for you.

•	 Depending on the presence of active COVID-19 infections, certain precautionary measures 
may be required for your visit, including personal protective equipment, mask requirements, 
outdoor visitation, physical barriers, or other infection control precautions. We ask that you 
respect any and all direction from staff to ensure a safe visit. Please read and adhere to all 
posted signage regarding safe visit guidelines.

Thank you for helping us keep our residents safe.

Visiting your Family and Friends at Elderwood
We are excited to welcome visitors to our facility! We remain vigilant in our efforts to prevent COVID-19 
infections among our residents and staff. Please take a moment to review these important guidelines and 
instructions for visitation at Elderwood.

SNF Visitor Fact Sheet

Visitors may be required to leave at any time if they are unwilling or unable to 
comply with visitation guidelines or direction from staff.

July 2022 Update

Currently, NYS DOH requires visitors must present proof of a 
NEGATIVE COVID-19 TEST WITH RESULTS RECEIVED WITHIN:

One Day for a Rapid (Antigen) Test or Two Days for a PCR (NAAT) Test

The New York State Department of Health requires the following to help ensure safe visitation at all 
NYS Nursing Home Facilities:

https://www.health.ny.gov/contact/contact_information/
https://www.health.ny.gov/contact/contact_information/

